

# LITTLE MIAMI YOUTH 50 FOOTBALL AND CHEER

## LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

This newsletter marks the closing of my third term as the Director of Communications for the LMYFC Board of Directors. As we close out the Thanksgiving season I am taking one final moment to extend my gratitude to this program. This experience has exposed me to so many amazing members of our community that give so much of their time and talents to our program. Each of the people I have worked alongside during my time on the Board have inspired me on my journey to evolve as member of my community; which is necessary in a community that is evolving. During the three years I have served on the Board our program has grown by 70%! That is amazing and overwhelming at the same time. I extend a huge Thank You to those I have volunteered beside for all of your dedication and support through these last few years. And Thank You to those on the list to the right for stepping up and volunteering your time to the future of LMYFC. Each of these individuals has committed their time to administering the Little Miami Youth Football and Cheer Program into our next season. This was not a small decision but it is impactful and will be rewarding to the youth of our community. And a final Thank You to all LMYFC Families for your patience and help every year. I appreciate you and I'll see you on the sidelines next season! Let's Go Panthers!

#### RENTAL RETURN

Please note that equipment not returned will be invoiced at \$210 for Helmet and \$125 for Shoulder

**Pads.** All equipment should be returned at Thornton Park and will be collected in front of the concession stand.

#### 11/12 Gold and MAKE-UP FOR ALL

Wednesday November 29th - 6:00-7:00 Monday December 4th - 600-7:00

### 2024 LMYFC BOARD

We are pleased to announce our 2024 LMYFC Board of Directors. Please join us in welcoming these volunteers into their roles, effective December 1, 2023.

President - Bill Chapman Jr.
Vice President Football - Matt Knueven
Vice President of Cheer - Christen Wesley

Treasurer - Emily Porginski Vice Treasurer - Kerrie McKinney

Director of Coaches - Football Carrie Tippins Director of Coaches - Cheer Brittany Dalton

Secretary - Kelly Bleh
Director of Communications Jessica Tomasic

Director of Equipment - Brandon Wesley Director of Fields and Facilities -Kyle Brewsaugh

Director or Concessions - Starr Mulvihill
Parent Liaison - Sarah Murdico

Next Board Meeting is scheduled for December 11th. Future meeting schedule for next season pending review by incoming Board of Directors.

Happy Holidays and good Luck in 2024!